
 
 
 
Teachers have been working hard to develop educational plans and enrichment opportunities. 
If they have not already done so, your child’s fourth hour teacher will be contacting either you 
or the student by Friday, April 10 at 3:00. They will be asking if you would like the enrichment 
to be completed online or if your child would like a packet. If a student is satisfied with a grade, 
the coursework can be completed for enrichment only. If a student would like to improve a 
grade, coursework can be completed for that as well. Remember, you can do as much or as 
little of the plan as you would like. If you have a child enrolled in PFL, you have probably already 
been contacted regarding this class because it is required for graduation. If you are requesting 
enrichment online, students need to log into Schoology, check their email or check whatever 
technology that has been used in the classroom all year. Teachers will be posting material.  
  
If you request an enrichment packet, pickup will be by alphabetical order on Friday, April 17. 
Please stay in your car and pull up to curb in the bus lane in front of the high school. We will 
bring the packet to your car. See the schedule below.  
 
8:00-10:00 A-G 
10:00-12:00 H-O 
12:00-2:00 P-Z 
 
If you are unable to come by on Friday, there will be someone in the building on Monday, April 
20 between 8:00-12:00. Please remain in your car and call (580)481-2167 so we can bring it out 
to you.  
 
We will clean out lockers and arrange for drop off of the iPad, library books and activity 
equipment/uniforms later in the month or early May. 
 
We have attached a copy of the Altus High School Enrichment Plan and a list of email addresses 
for principals and teachers. This information is also on the Altus High School webpage and 
Facebook page. If students have questions about a class, please encourage them to email their 
teachers.   
 
We wish you all good health and encourage you to reach out to us with any questions. We will 
be happy to assist you. 
 
Altus High School 
(580)481-2167 


